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SAME donates $20,200 to UOG School of Engineering 

The Guam Post of the Society of American Military Engineers donated $20,200 to the 
University of Guam School of Engineering throughout the year of 2020. The 
professional engineering association, whose aim is to build leaders and lead 
collaborations to develop solutions to national security infrastructure challenges, made 
the donation in four installments, with the final payment in December. 



The University of Guam offers a four-year Bachelor of Science in Civil Engineering 
degree, with the mission of developing highly competent professionals prepared for 
entry-level positions in civil engineering or to continue on to graduate school. The 
School of Engineering has 148 students currently enrolled in its bachelor’s program.  

(From left) Thomas W. Krise, president, University of Guam; Susan Bedford, appointed 
director; Tor Gudmundsen, first vice president; Pete Diaz, past president; Scott 
Thompson, president, all four with the Society of American Military Engineers, Guam 
Post; Shahram Khosrowpanah, dean, UOG School of Engineering; Katrina Perez, 
executive director; and Daena Mansapit, associate director of corporate and 
foundations, both with the UOG Endowment Foundation. 
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